
Dane County Food Council November 5, 2014 Report 

More than 100 people attended the Dane County Food Summit on Oct. 24th at the Lussier Heritage 

Center. The Summit focused on locally-achievable change, partnerships, and innovations within Dane 

County for building a fair and sustainable food system, as well as examining how we can build equity and 

justice into all that we do. A summary of the Summit will be provided in the near future to both the City 

and County Food Council members. 

 

 


